
 

Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 1 July 2003 

12. NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK WALKS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Sheryl Killick, DDI 941-5410 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise Community Boards of the attendance record of the 

Neighbourhood Week walks held in 2002. 
  
 The Neighbourhood Week Committee has requested that all Community Boards be informed of the 

attendance records for 2002 and for each Board to decide if they will continue to have Neighbourhood 
Week walks within their area in 2003.   

  
 Attendances for the six walks held were 210 people.  Two of these walks were already the Active 

Programme walks that have a history of good attendances whereas two walks had to be cancelled due 
to poor weather. 

 
 Feedback from the Leisure Unit was that over the past two years, the number of attendees has been 

very low despite the best efforts to promote the event. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendations: 1. That the information be received. 
  
  2. That it be left to the discretion of each Board whether to continue with 

Neighbourhood Walks. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the Board’s present practice regarding support for only community 

initiated activity, benefiting distinctly identifiable communities, be confirmed. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


